

# **Welcome to Year 2 (Puffin Class)**

Welcome back to a new school year! We are so excited to share in your learning journey this Year; lets work hard, have fun and make this year a successful one together!

Here is some information that might help with the year ahead:

#### Contact

We will be continuing to use Class Dojo to share important messages and updates. Pease feel free to message us with anything through this. We cannot guarantee to get back to you straight away but we will message as soon as I can

If you would like to see one of us or talk with one of us, then please let us know and we can arrange a meeting or a phone call, whichever works best for you.

### Reading

Please encourage your child to read daily, this can include them listening to a story to help develop their story language. Reading books are changed. It is very important for fluency, confidence and comprehension for a child to read the same book more than once. You will all be receiving their reading record bag with their current book in the next few days, along with reading diaries.

## **Home Learning**

We will send home weekly spellings and/or handwriting practice and times table practice weekly to support learning in class.

# **Morning routine**

Many thanks to you all for lining up outside in the playground this is helping with the congestion and helping the children to settle in and sort themselves out. Children will come into the classroom and have a morning task to complete at their table space.

#### PE

Puffin Class usually has PE on a Tuesday and Thursday. Thank you for your support so far with PE kit!

Any questions please ask!

Many thanks,

Mrs Jury and Mrs Hynes